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PERMIT REVIEW SECTION

14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive, Upper Marlboro Md. 20772
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Permit Reviewer:
Michelle Hughes
3171-2011-U
Telephone Number:
(301) 952-5409
February 16, 2011
Fax Number:
(301) 952-4141

Permit Status:
www.mncppc.org
APPROVED 2/16/11 (MTH)
The following comments were generated from permit review.  Any questions or concerns regarding the following comments should be directed to the reviewer.  For permit status, please direct your call to the appropriate phone number provided above. 

Further review and comments may be generated when the appropriate or additional information has been submitted.  Revised plans and required information must be submitted to the Permit Review Section.
1. This permit application is for concrete recycling in the I-2 Zone. Recycling of non ferrous (of a metal) little or no iron is permitted in the I-2 Zone. Recycling plant, except as otherwise specified is permitted in the I-2 Zone. Concrete recycling facility requires a Special Exception in the I-2 Zone. Prior permit was approved as a recycling facility for non ferrous materials. Per Sec. 27-107.01 (52.2) Concrete recycling facility:  A facility that processes concrete demolition material by crushing to remove reinforcing metals, if any, and to reduce the size of concrete material to a commercially usable size.

Per my conversation and fax from Ryan Laney the proposed use will operate per prior tenant.
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